
Hey guys! 

 

Here’s some info on the Lake House Trip we have set for August 9th. The reason I’m giving this 
info to you guys later rather than sooner is because it definitely doesn’t have as much complexity 
as the Great Escape Trip (August 16th) does. Here are some things we’d love for y’all to know. 

1. We plan on getting to the Lake House at approximately 1:00pm, and returning to the 
church at approximately 5:30pm. We will be having a late lunch/early dinner before we 
leave the lake house. 

 

2. The Schuldt’s have requested that the students will bring Life Jackets for when they are 
in the water, I was informed that there are already a few at the house but if you do not 
own one please let me know and we’ll gladly get one for you guys.  

 

3. There are already tubes, kayaks and paddle boards at the house, so there’s no need to 
bring your own. 

 

4. We will be having burgers and hot dogs (as well as chips and such) for dinner. If there are 
any allergies or dietary needs please let me know so that we can make sure everyone will 
be provided for! 

 

5. Please bring sunscreen, and it wouldn’t be a bad idea to bring bug spray. Depending on 
the humidity there could be a slight increase in mosquitos. Typical lake problems (lol). 

 

6. We will always have someone in/by the water making sure the kids are safe and having a 
good time (always a good combo). 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know! Always willing to answer. 

 

Ian Hastie 


